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I strongly support the Oregon Corporation Division’s budget request.  I interact with 

the Division on an almost daily basis.  I have had nothing but positive experiences 

interacting with Division employees.  However, for the past several years their hands 

have seemed tied due to processing delays for filings that are faxed or mailed by 

necessity.  Only online filings are processed in a timely matter.  Let's bring the 

Oregon Corporation Division into the 21st Century.  


